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MASTERPLANNING FOR THE YORKE DRIVE 
ESTATE AND LINCOLN ROAD PLAYING FIELDS

Public Exhibition 1
Masterplan Options  
– Friday 13th July 3pm – 
7pm; and Saturday 14th 
July 10am – 1pm
You are invited to come along to 
the Public Exhibitions at the Bridge 
Community Centre. You will be able to 
meet with members of the Council’s 
regeneration team and the architects 

HTA, and to see the options currently 
being considered for the improvements 
to the area. No appointment is 
necessary, please just come along at a 
time that is convenient to you.

We have held two workshops since 
May for residents to participate in. The 
first workshop on 30th May looked at 
Masterplan issues and options, and the 
second on 27th June explored Playing 
Field and Access. Feedback on the 
workshops is overleaf.

The next Workshop is on Wednesday 
15th August, 5.45pm – 8.30pm, at 
the Bridge Community Centre.

The plans and proposals that will 
be shown at the Public Exhibition 
are for consultation purposes only. 

They currently include proposals for 
demolition of some homes and the 
development of new roads. These 
proposals will be used for discussion 
and consultation with residents 
attending the Exhibition. The Council 
will keep all residents up to date on 
how the proposals develop, and will 
provide information and advice for 
those residents whose homes may  
be most affected.

Polish: Plany przedstawione 
na Wystawie Publicznej 
służą wyłącznie celom 
konsultacyjnym. Nie podjęto 
jeszcze żadnej decyzji. 
Rada opisze, w jaki sposób 
opracowywane są wnioski.

Resident Consultation Programme

   

Please see website for frequently 
asked questions (FAQAs) related 
to this project, and look out for the 
FAQAs bulletin coming soon.

•	 www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk

•	 You can also follow progress on: 

•	   facebook.com/
YorkeDriveFocus

•	   twitter.com/YorkeDriveFocus

•	 Contact the project team via  
Harriet Partington  
01636 655462 or by email:  
harriet.partington@newark-
sherwooddc.gov.uk

Upcoming dates
Public Exhibition on:
Friday 13th July,  
3pm – 7pm
Saturday 14th July,  
10am -1pm

Workshop Three: 
Wednesday 15th August,  
5.45pm – 8.30pm, at the Bridge 
Community Centre

This workshop will explore Homes  
 in greater detail. 

Final Public Exhibition on 
the Masterplan Proposals
Friday 31st August,  
3pm – 7pm
Saturday 1st September, 
10am – 1pm
There is no need to book an 
appointment to attend any of the 
Resident Consultation events, if  
you are a resident living on the  
Yorke Drive Estate, then please  
just come along.

Polish translation:

•	 W ramach głównego planowania ulepszeń Yorke Drive przeprowadzono 2 warsztaty.
•	 18 mieszkańców uczestniczyło w pierwszym; 46 mieszkańców wzięło udział w drugim warsztacie.
•	 Kolejne warsztaty odbędą się 15 sierpnia, w godzinach 17.45-18.30 w Bridge Community Center.
•	 Zapraszamy również na Wystawy Publiczne w piątek 13 lipca, w godzinach 15: 00-19: 00 oraz w 
sobotę 14 lipca w godzinach 10: 00-13: 00 w Bridge Community Center

•	 Finałowa Wystawa Publiczna w piątek 31 sierpnia, godz. 15-19 i sobota 1 września, godz.  
10.00 - 13.00hrs

Please see website for frequently 
asked questions (FAQAs) related to  
this project, and look out for the  
FAQAs bulletin coming soon.

•	 www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk

•	 Contact the project team via  
Harriet Partington  
01636 655462 or by email:  
harriet.partington@newark-
sherwooddc.gov.uk



 

Workshop Two – 27th June 2018, 5.45pm – 
8.30pm
Residents received a presentation 
on the project overview and the 
continued consultation process and 
timetable. Working again in groups 
they then looked at the current use 
of the Lincoln Road Playing field,  
provided ideas and suggestions on  
what they would like to see it used for 
and then discussed issues: 

•	 Playing field use – current and 
future

•	 The possibility of building new 
homes on part of the playing field

•	 Opinions on access routes. 

As part of this discussion residents 
were asked for opinions about new 
access routes and traffic calming 
measures.

Feedback: 49 residents attended,   
14 stakeholders also attended.  

The next Workshop  on Wednesday 
15th August, 5.45pm – 8.30pm, at 
the Bridge Community Centre, and 
will explore Homes in greater detail.  

There is no need to book an 
appointment, if you live on  
Yorke Drive please just  
come along.

“This was my first time, as 
I’ve recently moved to the 
area. It was good to hear 
the views of others and to 
be helped by the architects. 
I will definitely come again, 
everyone was very friendly.”

Resident Consultation in the Yorke Drive and Lincoln Road Playing Fields masterplanning:
The workshops help the project team to better understand the issues that are important to residents. The Council wants to hear the views of the residents of Yorke Drive Estate about the proposals.

Residents received a presentation on 
the Council’s aims for the project, 
met the project team, and heard 
more about the resident consultation 
commitments and timetable. Working 
in small groups with members of the 
project team residents participated in 
discussions about: 

•	 Their homes

•	 The roads and streets

•	 Routes and destinations

Feedback: 18 residents attended, with 
14 completing voluntary feedback 
forms. 

“I did not know what to 
expect, but I enjoyed being 
part of the debate and 
hearing from my neighbours. 
I was impressed with some 
of my neighbours too.”

Workshop One – 30th May 2018, 6pm-8.30pm 
– Masterplan issues and options

Please see website for frequently 
asked questions (FAQAs) related to 
this project, and look out for the FAQAs 
bulletin coming soon.

•	 www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk

•	 You can also follow progress on: 

•	   facebook.com/
YorkeDriveFocus

•	   twitter.com/YorkeDriveFocus

•	 Contact the project team via  
Harriet Partington  
01636 655462 or by email:  
harriet.partington@newark-
sherwooddc.gov.uk


